
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents of children in Beech Class 
 
As part of our outside learning next week we would like to focus on Geography.  
We have worked out where North, South, East and West is and played games 
using the compass points. We have looked at an Ordnance Survey map and 
created a key using the symbols. We would like to walk as far as the park but use 
the map to find the physical and human things that we see and link this to our 
map. 
 
We are planning our walk in Broughton Gifford on Friday 14th October at 1pm.  
To be able to do this walk we need to ask if you could volunteer your support on 
this afternoon. Please could you let me know if you are able to help with our 
Geography walk. 
 
Your child will not need anything different on this day, other than ensuring that 
they have a coat as we will be outside for most of the afternoon and the weather 
is getting colder now. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Wendy Blankley 
 
P.s Please could also ask that is anyone has any old glasses frames (with the 
lenses removed) or fun sunglasses that we could borrow for a few weeks, we 
would love to have them in the classroom for about 4 weeks, as we would like to 
change our hospital role play area into an Opticians. Thank you. 
 

 
I give permission for my child __________________________________ to walk into 
Broughton Gifford with their class on Friday 14th October from 1pm to 3pm. 
 
Signed______________________________________________ 
 
I am able to help with this geography walk _____________________________________ 
 


